From: Chris Phillips [mailto:cpphillips@zoominternet.net] 
Sent: Saturday, November 28, 2009 9:25 PM
To: sales@premiercars.com
Subject: 2007 Mercedes Banz SL550 
Dick: Just a note to thank you again for the time spent on making this car a reality for my wife and me.  Cathy loves this car and so do I. We drove it about 50 miles after Rick dropped it off. He was very pleasant to work with. It drives like a dream and can stand with my old Corvette. Please keep up the good work. Call me if I can be of any help on the history of my first Corvette. I believe my research paid off when I found this car on your showroom floor.  With all of the gadgets, I now feel like James Bond.  
